
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

TO:  ALL MEDIA 

DATE:  24 OCTOBER 2024 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

TRANSPORT AND LOGISTICS COMMITTEE TO CONDUCT OVERSIGHT AT THE 

ATTERIDGEVILLE SMART LICENSING CENTRE 

Portfolio Committee of Transport and Logistics, led by Chairperson Hon. Gregory 

Schneemann will tomorrow Friday conduct an oversight visit to the Atteridgeville 

Smart Licensing Centre. 

The purpose of the oversight visit is to assess the functionality of the Centre and its 

impact on the community. The oversight visit is part of the Portfolio Committee’s 

Transport Month Campaign aiming at raising awareness of the important role of 

transport in the economy and to encourage participation by the civil society and 

business in providing a safer, more affordable, accessible and reliable transport 

system. 

Details of the oversight visit are as follows: 

Date: Friday, 25 October 2024 

Time: 10H00 
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Venue: Atteridgeville Smart Licensing Centre in Mnandi Shopping Centre on Maunde 

street 

Members of the media are invited to attend. 

ISSUED BY THE GPL’S COMMUNICATIONS UNIT ON BEHALF OF CHAIRPERSON OF 

PORTFOLIO COMMITTEE OF TRANSPORT AND LOGISTICS HON. GREGORY 

SCHNEEMANN. 

For media enquiries, please contact the committee’s Media Officer: 

 Mr Abe Mokoka  

Cell: 079 882 5425  

Email: amokoka@gpl.gov.za 
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